
HENDERSON COURT
Summer PSHE Week – May 2022 

Year 4 children had an amazing time, going
to Henderson Court to do some gardening!

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 3 were lucky
enough to pair up with the visitors at Henderson Court
via zoom to hear stories of the Queen’s past Jubilees,
and share songs, and poems with the elderly visitors.

Year 1 reciting 
poems

Year 3 hearing 
about past Jubilees

Reception singing ‘Somewhere 
Over the Rainbow’ and ‘The 

Jubilee Song’.

Year 1 singing a song 
about the seasons.

As part of our PSHE 
week, thinking about 
living in and supporting 
the wider community, 
we took part in a 
number of activities with 
the residents and visitors 
at Henderson Court 
which is a local Age UK 
centre.


